
 
From: Adam Hykes  
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 12:56 PM 
To: House State Affairs <HouseState.Affairs@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support HB124 
 

Honorable Members of the House State Affairs Committee, 

 

My name is Adam Hykes, and I represent myself and my wife, Kayla, for the purpose of 

this testimony. We are both residents of district 31 in Homer, AK. 

 

We support HB124 

 

Respectfully, 

-Adam & Kayla Hykes 
 


